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Nepean Valley Performing Arts Festival: Tickets 
 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
Tickets for the Nepean Valley Performing Arts Festival go on sale on Monday, 31st 
July 2017. These tickets are only available through the Joan Sutherland Performing 
Arts Centre. Tickets cost $20, and sell out very quickly. 
 
Tickets can be purchased through the following link:  
http://thejoan.com.au/whats-on/penrith-valley-performing-arts-festival-2017/ 
 
Wallacia Public School is performing on the night of Tuesday, 15th August. More 
information regarding what is expected of students will be sent home closer to the 
date.  
 
 
Kind regards, 
Mr Tim Boyd         Mr Trev Mason 
Choir Coordinator        Principal 
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